
Trustee Rhonda Skillern-Jones invites the 
community of Scarborough Elementary School 
to attend a Relocation Informational Meeting 

in the aftermath of Hurricane Harvey. 
There are two meeting times available.

Scarborough
Elementary School
Relocation
Informational Meetings

 Friday, Sept. 15 | 9 A.m. or 5 P.M. 
YET Center 

10918 Bentley, Houston, TX 77093

A special thank you to Harris County Precinct Two Commissioner 
Jack Morman for his continued support of Houston ISD.




